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ASSEMBLY COUNCIL EXECUTIVE 

November 6, 2023 

 

 

 The Assembly Council Executive met by video conference on Monday, 

November 6, 2023. C. Inksetter, convener, opened the meeting with prayer. 

  
PRESENT 

22/23E 

The Rev. Cherie A. Inksetter (convener), the Rev. Jinsook Khang, Mr. Peter A. 

Kinch, the Rev. Victor S.J. Kim (secretary), Ms. Terrie-Lee Hamilton (recording 

secretary). 

  
REGRETS 

23/23E 

The Rev. Jennifer L. Cameron, the Rev. Ian Ross-McDonald, Mr. James Waddell. 

  
AGENDA 

24/23E 

The agenda for the meeting was presented. 

  
INTERCULTURAL 

LIAISON 

Search Committee 

25/23E 

The convener and secretary of the Council presented a list of names for the Search 

Committee for the Intercultural Liaison position. 
 

It was moved by P. Kinch, duly seconded and 
 

AGREED, to recommend to the Council: 

 that Bartholomew Alexander, Yvonne Bearbull, Cherie Inksetter, 

Stephen Kwon, Dan Scott, Angie Song, Elizabeth Speers, and Victor 

Kim (staff), be appointed as the Search Committee for the Intercultural 

Liaison position. 

  
RENEWED APOLOGY 

Working Group 

26/23E 

The convener was given the responsibility to contact the individuals identified by 

the Executive to see if they would be willing to be the Council representatives on 

the Renewed Apology re Colonization and Residential Schools Working Group. 

William Ball and Martha Fergusson have agreed to serve. 

  
NOVEMBEER 

COUNCIL MEETING 

27/23E 

The focus on the November Council meeting will be the continued conversation 

regarding the narratives of hope and possibility for the church. In light of this, 

fewer committees will need to report at that meeting. The Executive identified 

other items for the agenda. V. Kim and T. Hamilton will develop the agenda and 

the order of business for the meeting. 

  
NARRATIVES AND 

PROPHETIC ROLE 

28/23E 

The Executive discussed elements for the discussion revolving around establishing 

possible pathways emanating from the narratives of hope and possibility for the 

denomination. V. Kim shared information that he has gleaned from various groups 

that are currently meeting, such as a staff group regarding use of properties. He also 

presented ideas based upon the “Narratives of Hope and Possibility” conversations 

that were held at the General Assembly. 
 

V. Kim will prepare a document to assist the Council in this discussion. 
 

The Council will be asked to support the naming of a working group of 15–20 

people drawn from across the church and from different areas of ministry who will 

be able to work on refining the narratives and possible pathways and bring 

recommendations for future consideration for the Council. This group will connect 

with the Executive and the Council regularly. 

  
NEXT MEETING 

29/23E 

The Executive will next meet at the call of the convener. 

  
ADJOURNMENT 

30/23E 

There being no further business, the Executive adjourned with prayer led by 

J. Khang. 

  
  

The Rev. Cherie Inksetter 

Convener 

The Rev. Victor Kim 

Secretary 


